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 Share and Care 
 Whole School : Term 3 TBA 

 Kia ora koutou e te whānau, 

 What a very busy week we had last week with so many events on. This week is much the same with Kainui ripper rugby on 
 Wednesday. This is being held in Feilding at Victoria Park. This Friday is also a public holiday to celebrate Matariki. It was 
 great to see many of our children over the weekend doing various activities. I was at the Epic Music concert on Saturday and 
 had the privilege of watching Macey G, Evie G and Georgiana S perform. We have some exceptionally talented musicians 
 here at Mount Biggs School. I have heard that there were a lot of others who had their concerts at other times or on different 
 days over the weekend as well. I hope you all enjoyed the experience. 

 Tree Planting:  Rooms 1, 2 and 4 were involved in tree planting on Mary Wilson's farm last Wednesday. Our children were part 
 of a wider group of volunteers who planted over 4000 trees. This was a project involving Mary Wilson and Horizons Regional 
 Council to extend the native tree planting on the farm and link this to a QEII block that is on Mary’s property. Our children were 
 incredible and planted a huge amount of trees in only a few hours. Courtney from Horizons was amazed at what we achieved. 
 A big thank you to Mary, Mark and Courtney for inviting us to be a part of this and for looking after us on the day. Thank you to 
 all of our amazing parents, caregivers and whānau who came along and helped with transport and supervision. 

 Wildbase Visit:  On Tuesday Room 2 went to Wildbase in Palmerston North to learn all about our native birds and what they 
 do at the centre. This was a fantastic day as we got to see a number of different birds and learn about them. The children also 
 did some activities with Brittany, the education specialist at the centre. The children then had some free time at the Esplanade. 
 Thank you to Rowan for all of the organisation and to the parents and caregivers who helped on the day. We appreciate the 
 time you give us. 

 Matariki and Share and Care Celebrations:  It was fantastic to have so many parents, caregivers and whānau here last 
 Friday to celebrate Matariki and walk the classrooms to see all of the wonderful work your children are doing. They are always 
 so proud to share their learning and to have you at school. We hope that you enjoyed coming along. 
 We have been incredibly lucky to find Milana who is teaching our kapa haka group. They really enjoyed performing to an 
 audience. We will look for more opportunities to have kapa haka perform and show off all of the hard work they are doing. Our 
 oldest and youngest children, Tiana and Dusty planted a kowhai tree in the wilderness area. A big thank you to Graig who 
 recited the karakia for us. This is a great Mount Biggs tradition and was heap of fun. We hope you all enjoyed the afternoon 
 and the sausage sizzle. 
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 Quiz Night:  What a great way to end the week with the Home and School Quiz Night. A massive thank you to the Home and 
 School committee for all of their organisation. It was a great night with lots of laughs and banter. I know some of us learnt 
 some new things as well. Thank you to Nikki for being our quiz master, you were fantastic. Thanks to the bar team for looking 
 after all of us and the hall committee for the fantastic food. A huge thank you to all of the sponsors, companies and families 
 who donated items and time to make this such a successful night. Your generosity is truly appreciated. Thank you to Ben for 
 being our auctioneer, very impressive and a lot of fun. Finally, thank you to everyone who came along and supported this 
 fundraiser. We really appreciate your generosity as well. It was fantastic to see so many of our parents, whānau and friends 
 from the wider community there having a great night. Nikki informed me that they made just one $9000 from the night, an 
 absolutely incredible result. 

 Parent-Teacher Conferences:  These are on Wednesday, July 3 from 1.00pm - 7.00pm and Thursday, July 4 from 3.30pm to 
 6.00pm. School will be closing at 12.30 on Wednesday, July 3 so we can start the interviews at 1.00pm. Bookings are 
 available via Skool Loop. If you do not have Skool Loop, please call the office to make a booking. 

 Skool Loop and School Docs:  We use the Skool Loop app as a communication tool for so many things. This is a great way 
 to keep up to date with news, events and notices, school interviews… You can download the app via the Apple App store or on 
 your android device via the Google Play storeWe are also a School Docs school. You can view the school policies and 
 procedures via the School Docs  . website (link below). You can also give feedback on policies that are up for review. This 
 happens every term. 

 https://www.schooldocs.co.nz/ 
 User Name: mountbiggs 
 Password: empowering 

 Ngā mihi, 
 Kyle Harris 
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 IMPORTANT NOTICES  - PLEASE NOTE THE 
 FOLLOWING 

 ●  Pizza Orders: DUE Monday 1st July (9am) 
 ●  Kainui Netball: DUE Wednesday 3rd July 
 ●  Scholastic Book Club:  DUE tomorrow Thursday 

 IN BRIEF 
 PINECONES -  School Fundraiser $10 bag 
 The bags of pinecones the children collected a few weeks 
 back are now ready for sale. Please see Louise in the 
 office. 

 LUNCH NEXT WEEK -  TTuesday 2nd July 
 Pizza & Ice Blocks  Please return forms by Monday 1st 
 July 

 SICK CHILD? -  Please inform office 
 With loads of sickness being around, please remember to 
 let the office know…this can be done via phone, school 
 loop or plain email - before 9am please 
 It just saves me a phone call. 
 If you know your child will be away sick for a few days let 
 me know and I won’t need to chase up. Thanks Louise. 

 CALENDAR DATES 
 Term 2 (29th April - 5th July) 

 June 
 3rd -KINGS BIRTHDAY HOLIDAY 
 4th - Lunch Day 
 5th - Kainui Cross Country 
 7th - FAHS to talk to Year 8s 
 18th - Room 2 Wildbase Trip 
 18th BOT Meeting 
 19th - FAHS Open Day 
 19th - Tree Planting 
 20th - Lunches 
 21st - Matariki  Celebration 
 26th - Kainui Rippa Rugby 
 27th - Lunches 
 28th - MATARIKI HOLIDAY 
 July 
 2nd- Lunches 
 3rd -Kainui Year 8 Day 
 3rd - Interviews 
 4th - Interviews 
 5th- Last day Term 2 

 Term 3 (22nd July - 27th Sept) 
 22nd - TERM 3 starts 
 23rd - Lunches 
 24th -Kainui Netball 

 Payments for school accounts & lunches 
 12 - 3143 - 0188518 - 00  Reference: Surname & Stationery etc. 

 Pine Cones for Sale 
 Fundraiser 

 The pinecones the students collected across the road are now all 
 bagged and ready to sell. See Louise in the office. 

 $10 a bag 
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 School Interviews 
 Wednesday 3rd July 1pm-7pm  (note school finishes at  12.30pm) 

 Thursday 4th July 3.30pm-6pm  (school finishes at normal  time of 3pm) 

 These can now be booked through the school loop, if you have 
 trouble you can contact me in the office. 

 Thanks Louise 

 School Lunches 
 Rest of Term 2 
 Week 9  Tomorrow 27th July 
 Week 10  Tuesday 2nd July PIZZA LUNCH 
 If you haven't paid for term 2 lunches yet please can you 
 pay before the end of term. Thank you. 

 Term 3 
 We are going to make lunches for term 3 on 
 Tuesdays  (due to activities on Wednesdays) 
 Term 3 = 10 weeks (so 1 sausage & 1 baking =$40) 
 (you can pay into school bank account anytime) 
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 THE EGG PROJECT 
 This is such an EASY way to 

 support the school 
 BASICALLY order & pay for your weekly eggs online through the EGG 

 PROJECT…they are delivered to school  (usually you can pick up 
 Wednesday afternoon or Thursday) 

 Prices are the  cheaper  than supermarkets (plus eggs  are fresher) 
 OUR school GETS $1 for every dozen sold. 

 Thanks again to the 
 families who have 

 supported 
 The Egg Project 
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 SKOOL LOOP APP Information 

 SCHOOL DOCs Information 

 SchoolDocs updates, modifies, or creates policies in response to changes in legislation or Ministry 
 guidelines, significant events, reviews/requests from schools, and regular reviewing from the 
 SchoolDocs team. Each term different policies come up for review. These are on the school docs 
 site for you to view and take part in the review if you choose to. 

 https://mountbiggs.schooldocs.co.nz 

 Our username is "mountbiggs" 
 Our password "empowering" 
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 SPORTS RESULTS 

 NETBALL 
 FSMN Year 3/4  RED  Team 

 FSMN Year 3/4  PURPLE  Team 

 FSMN Year 5/6 Team 

 Saturday 15th June  vs  Oroua Warriors  Lost 15-2  POD Laney Short 

 (a very wet underfoot game) 

 Monday Night Intermediate ‘Colyton/Mt Biggs’ Teams 

 Year 8 Team  (Craig, Alicia & Laura) 

 Year 7 Team  (Alexis) 

 Our Year 5-6 Netball Team with their New Hoodies 
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 Basketball 
 Year 3/4 Team 

 Week 7: Thursday 13th June  vs  Turitea Dunkers  Lost 16-38 

 POD Lucas Paterson 

 Week 8: Thursday 20th June  vs  OLOL Thunder   Lost 20-26 

 POD Flynn McBride & Hudson Southee 

 Year 5/6 Team 

 Week 7 vs St Mary's Storm  Lost 6-24 

 Week 8  vs TES Coyotes  WON  NOTE: Mt Biggs won by default as Coyotes had higher 
 grade players in their team 

 Year 7/8 Team 

 Week 7  vs PNINS  WON  48-0 

 Week 8  vs PNINS Bulls  WON  30-22 

 AG DAY 2024 
 Thursday 24th October 

 (second week Term 4) 
 ●  This year Ag Day will be on a Thursday due to the 

 availability of Judges. 
 ●  Booklets, Cup Information and Entry Form packs will be 

 sent home in Term 3 
 ●  If you are entering a Lamb, Calf or Kid they must be 

 born between 1st July and 15th September 
 ●  If you have questions please see Louise in the office 
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 Community Notices 

 This seasons Pine Firewood 
 for Sale 

 Ring Raewyn 0274532119 (TeRakehou Road) 
 4 cube @ $480 

 Free delivery in Feilding area 

 It’s Yummy Sticker time…. 
 Collect your yummy stickers from apples and bring them into the 

 office, so we can get sports gear… Thank you 
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 Check out the month long event on Eventfinder 
 Something for the school holidays…. 

 This winter, prepare for Fire and Ice, when the happiest festival in New Zealand 
 returns to Greytown from 29 June - 27 July 2024. 

 Yes, the best little festival in New Zealand is back this winter, and it’s set to 
 warm the cockles of your heart once again with a month long programme of 
 spectacular lights, workshops, events, activities, Night Markets, parties, festive 
 food, mulled wine and gin. 

 The festival is an annual tradition, where our community comes together to put 
 on a mid-winter Christmas experience for all New Zealanders to enjoy. We’re 
 bringing back some of the firm favourites - is that snow in the air? - alongside 
 some exciting new events and activities. You simply won’t want to miss it. 

 Don your Christmas jerseys, gather with your friends and whanau around the 
 outdoor braziers, and be part of the month long celebrations. It’s going to be 
 the perfect place to have fun and make special memories. 

 Come say Hi to me at the Laneway Night Markets…Louise 
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